



JJn/CKe
2 nd October 2025
Dear Parent/Carer,
Pantomime Trip
I am delighted to inform you that a trip has been arranged for students to the Phoenix Theatre in Blyth on Tuesday 16th December to see their Pantomime, Aladdin. Pupils will arrive to school at their normal time for registration as the coaches will leave school promptly at 9.15am and will return in time for school lunch
at around 12.30pm. The cost of the trip is £17.50 covering transport and the exclusive use of the theatre for our school. Tickets can be purchased from Friday 10 th of October on a first come basis via our MCAS app until all the places have been taken. You can find all the details in the "Shop" section on the MCAS app. If finance is a barrier to your child attending this event, please contact your child's Pastoral Officer.
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours faithfully
Yours faithfully,
Mrs J. Johnson
Deputy Headteacher.





